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Church re-opening: 

1: As you enter the Church you will be met by a steward who will take you to your seat. For the moment you              
 will not be able to automatically go to your usual seat. Please sanitise your hands as you enter the Church. 

2: The use of face coverings is now strongly recommended. 

3: Social distance needs to be maintained at all times both inside and outside of the Church. 

4: Parish Newsletters will be available only at both exits of the Church. 

5: Holy Communion will be distributed after mass so people can proceed to the exit doors. 

6: Holy Communion can be received in the hands only. 

7: People who have attended mass outside of the Church may enter the Church to receive Holy Communion  

    at the end of Mass. 

 

Spiritual Communion  

My Jesus, I believe that you are present in the Most Holy Sacrament. I love you above all things, and I desire 

to receive you in my soul. Since I cannot at this moment receive you sacramentally, please come spiritually 

into my heart. I embrace you now as if you were already there and I unite myself wholly to you. Never permit 

me to be separated from you. 

Recent Death 

Your prayers are requested for the happy repose of the soul of Patricia Smith (nee Walsh) Leeds, and 
formerly of Glenree, sister of Agnes, Chris and Jack Walsh, and  May Walsh, The Glebe, Ballina and 

formerly of Carranaglough, aunt of Annette Ruane ,Carrareagh. May she rest in peace. 

Bonniconlon Wind Farm Community Funds 

The NTR Farm Community Benefit Funds provide an excellent opportunity to develop projects in prox-
imity to NTR wind farms. Applications are now open until the 25th of September and online applica-
tions forms can be found at www.communitybenefitfunds.ie/ntr. 

C.E. Vacancy 

A vacancy has arisen on the Bofield/Bonniconlon Community Employment Scheme for a General Op-
erative. DSP criteria apply. To check eligibility contact Intro Office, Ballina. Reference numbers: 
2155441 

Western Care Association 

Western Care Association’s Annual Door to Door Collection is now going online during the month of 
September. To donate, please find us on Facebook “Western Care Association” or go to 
www.idonate.ie./wcadoor or find the links on our website www.westerncare.com. Any donation will be 
greatly appreciated. If you would like to donate in any other way, we would be delighted to hear from 
you, please contact Teresa Ward on 094 90 29174 or 087 246 7857 or email: tward@westerncare.com. 
Thank you for your support. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me. 
Thank you. 

Leaving Certs. 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all Students who have 

received their Leaving Cert results. May 

God remain with you through the path of 

life you choose, and may he bless you 

with strength, motivation, courage and 

guidance needed to reach your goals. 

             Bonniconlon Lotto Results 

                               

 

 

 

 

Lotto to be resumed. Date pending. 

 

Mass Intentions  

18th September: Friday      9.30am Kathleen Ruane, Carrareagh & deceased of the Ruane and 

Foody families. 

 7.00pm  Special Intention.  

19th September: Saturday  10.00am Madeline & John Neary, Carracrum. 

 1.00pm 

8. 00pm 

Geraldine Ruane (3rd Anniversary). 

Denis Langan (Anniversary) his brother Michael and their 

parents James & Ellen. 

20th September: Sunday     10.30am Mary Fitzgibbon, Bonniconlon. 

 

A Spiritual Thought 

Every story has an end, but in life, every ending is just a beginning……….. 

Recent Baptism: 
We welcome into God’s family: 

Éabha Mae Melvin and Harper Leigh Durcan 

who were baptised in Bonniconlon Church recently. May Angels guide your tiny feet and 
bring you smiles to wear, and may our Heavenly Father always keep you in his care. 


